
DEI Committee Public Comment

Genesis Jackson <genesisinman310@gmail.com>
Wed 7/10/2024 5:24 PM
To:​Shafer, Chelsea <CShafer@elsegundo.org>​
Due to recent remarks against the LGBTQ+ community, I am asking for the removal of Lewis Clark from the DEI committee. While you in
your personal life do not have to support the lifestyle of our LGBTQ+ community members, as a committee member, you do have to
support their right to exist in this community as equals. The goal of this committee is to find a way for everyone to feel safe, welcomed and
seen in El Segundo despite our differences. The committee cannot achieve its goal with members who are opposed to the very heart of DEI. 

Genesis Puckett (former DEI Committee Vice Chair)
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